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Your ref: 510167 of 9 August 2010 

 

Subject: Submission of report pursuant to Article 19(2) of Directive 2009/28/EC (on the 
promotion of the use of energy from renewable sources) 

Dear Mr Lowe, 

In response to your letter No ENER/DDG1/C1/AG/pd (2010)510167 of 4 August 2010 we 
wish to inform you that Estonia has no information from which it could be ascertained 
whether there are areas of Estonia in which the typical greenhouse gas emissions from the 
cultivation of agricultural raw materials can be expected to be lower than or equal to the 
emissions reported under the heading “Disaggregated default values for cultivation” in part D 
of Annex V to Directive 2009/28/EC. 

Yours sincerely, 

/Signed/ Raul Mälk 

Ambassador, Permanent Representative 

 


